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Why are we wasting time and taxpayer resources even having this discussion? Mail-

in ballots have been available in Oregon as far back as the 1980s, and are secure, 

effective, and reliable. Removing them makes voting access harder for millions of 

Oregonians, consistent with similar attacks on voting rights nationwide. As the federal 

government attempts to claw their way back to the 1800s, let's keep Oregon's voting 

access consistent with 21st century standards. Keep mail-in voting available 

statewide. 


